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October 25th, 
19 3 3

Dear Mr. Ward,

Dean Snell has brought to my attention certain 
correspondence which has passed between him and Professor 
Bunting of the Department of Horticulture. He also sends 
me copy of a letter which Professor Bunting sent in reply 
to correspondents who enquired of him with reference to 
the notice that appeared in the Journal of Agriculture 
and Horticulture in the August issue, under the heading, 
"Seed and Plant Distribution".

I remember very well Professor Bunting speaking 
to me once regarding this matter and that I intimated to 
him that I felt in full sympathy with what he suggested.
In his letter to Dr. Snell Profeeeor Bunting states that 
he made enquiry on four, or possibly five occasions from 
you and would get no definite information from you regard­
ing policy. The fault may have been altogether mice, but 
I think between you, Professor Bunting and Dean Snell 
the matter might have been brought to ay attention,- and 
ao deprived Professor Bunting of the pleasure of Informing 
his correspondents that he was unable to comply with the 
request b cause "no action has been taken or policy 
adopted",
which may be true, but which loyalty should have prevented 
him from advertising.

This latter statement constitutes a reflection
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Ever yours faithfully,

'

Principal

Mr, T.Fred Ward,
Bursar,
Macdonald College P.O., P,Que,
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